
Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

It is the end of another busy and action packed term, where we have enjoyed trips out and 
visitors in to support our learning. We have continued to develop our curriculum, making it 
as meaningful and representative of our Seely children and families as we possibly can. The 
children have some exciting new topics to learn about in the summer term, which you 
should be receiving information about this week. 

As always, thank you so much for all your support and we wish you a restful holiday. We look 
forward to seeing everyone back in school on Monday 15th April. 

 

Seely Mastermind Challenge Success 

The Seely Mastermind Challenge was a huge success today with children in years 1-6 
working really hard to recall general knowledge facts about the world and the topics they 
have learned throughout their time at Seely so far. 

 

Plans for Summer Term 

There are a lot of exciting things planned for Summer Term, with residentials in years 2, 4 
and 6, visits from Team GB athletes in the run up to the Olympic Games and planning will 
continue for the Centenary celebrations in June. Our Pupil Leadership groups will continue 
to work on the actions they set at the start of the school year, with aims to make the school 
environment, curriculum and community even better. 

 

World Autism Acceptance Week 

2nd April – 8th April is World Autism Acceptance Week. We have assemblies on autism 
awareness planned for the second week back after the holiday, but if you want to help your 
child to understand autism in the meantime, here are some useful links: 

 

• Fast Facts About Autism for Kids 

Fast Facts About Autism For Kids (World Autism Awareness Day) (youtube.com) 

• Amazing Kids, Amazing Things Project 

Amazing Kids - Autistic Spectrum Condition (Better audio levels) (youtube.com) 

• We’re Amazing, 1, 2, 3! 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=fI-Sk7_ykzU 

 

Parent/Guardian Questionnaire 

Please see the link for this year's parent/guardian questionnaire. We should appreciate it if 
you would complete this by 19th April so that it can help us understand the views of parents 
about the school and guide us in school improvement priorities. Parents/ Guardians should 
have also received this via email last week. Thank you. 

https://forms.office.com/e/5R74ggxGEG 

 

Seely Community Day of Action 

A reminder that we are looking for parent volunteers to join us in a ‘Community Day of 
Action’ on Friday 19th April. We want to paint the picket fences in the KS1 playground and 
outside of Early Years –  please let the office know if you are able to give any time on this day 

 

 

Very best wishes, Mrs K Clifford 
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SCHOOL CALENDAR 2023 / 

2024 

 

 

Shelly 

Shelly is out of hibernation and back in school with us.. So 
we are looking for weekend families to look after him in the 
summer term. Please email admin@seely.nottingham.sch.uk 
with the subject “Shelly” to put your names down and we 
will be in touch to confirm dates. 

 

FOS Cake Sale 

Thank you to all of those people that made cakes for our sale yesterday. We 
raised an amazing £112.20. All of the money raised by these different events 
helps to offer increased learning opportunities for all of the children at Seely. 
We are incredibly grateful for all of the support we have from our parents. 
Thank you and enjoy your spring break. 

 

Swimathon - 2nd March 

We'd like to again say a big thank you to all of our swimmers who took part in 
the Swimathon. Between them they raised £750 in sponsorship - three cheers 
for Seely Swimmers! 

 

FOS Disco - last Friday 22nd March 

Well what a success that was!!! We'd like to say a huge thank you to Rachel 
Bradley and all the other volunteers who made this such a memorable event. 
Also many thanks to the staff who gave up their time to support this event. As 
always we couldn't have done it without you. And we raised nearly £300! Hope 
everybody had a great time.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

Fri 29th March -  

Fri 12th April 24 

Easter Half Term 

Mon 6th May 

Bank Holiday 

Mon 27th May -  

Fri 31st May 24 

Half Term 

Fri 21st June 24 

Inset Day 

Fri 26th July 24 

Last day of summer term 

 

P a r e n t  L i a i s o n  W o r k e r :  L o r r a i n e  B o d d y  0 7 5 6 6  7 3 3 4 0 9  

Have a great 

half term…. 

and Happy 

Easter! 

Painting shirts:  

We would like a year group 
set of painting shirts so 

please can you send in any 
large shirts that children can 

wear during practical art / 
creative sessions. This would 
be very much appreciated. 
There will be a collection 
point in the main school 

office for these. 

mailto:admin@seely.nottingham.sch.uk?subject=Shelly


Free Family Learning - Cyber Heroes Course 

This will run from Friday 19th April taking place from 9.00-11.15 for 4 weeks ending on 10th May. 
Parents and carers can be joined by their child for the last part of each session to learn together. 
This course will help parents to keep themselves and their children safe online and will use tech-
nology to develop other hobbies besides using the internet. Please see below for more details. 

To book or for more information please email lorraine.boddy@seely.nottingham.sch.uk  

mailto:lorraine.boddy@seely.nottingham.sch.uk











